
DEPENDENT 
VERIFICATION 
PROGRAM 
One of the best ways to preserve healthcare benefits is to make sure 
that only eligible dependents are covered on our plans. That’s why 
we will be conducting a confidential dependent eligibility verification 
program starting March 31, 2015. 

If you have dependents (a spouse and/or children) enrolled in a 
Washington Teamsters Welfare Trust medical or dental plan, you 
will receive a letter addressed to your home from HMS Employer 
Solutions, who has been contracted to perform the verification 
program for the Trust. It is very important that you read this letter 
and respond quickly to verify your dependents’ eligibility and 
maintain coverage. 


